








Rogers said it is two different markets. The digital marketing is targeted to people in the 
northwest and Oregon to attract them to the area. The brochure is in visitor centers to identify 
local things to do for visitors. A QR Code will be added to the brochure, and they will also 
be adding a sweepstake to their website to sign up for their newsletter, which allows them 
to market to those individuals in the future. 

Commissioner Everman mentioned the importance of marketing to younger people to draw 
them to Roseburg and asked if it is possible for the commission to fund a lesser amount for 
the marketing to occur. 

Rogers said they could start market research if a lesser amount was awarded. 

A discussion ensued between Cowie and the Commission regarding the process of 
awarding a lesser amount than the applicant requested. 

Commissioner Everman moved to fund the UVWA application for a lesser amount so they 
can start with some of the background research and start to collect data and encouraged 
them to reapply in the next grant cycle. The motion was seconded by Commissioner Haga. 

Commissioner Goodwill mentioned that wine tourism can attract out of town visitors, who 
will likely spend money on dining, fuel, and potentially overnight stays. 

Commissioner Widmer stated he is comfortable asking staff to work with UVWA to identify 
the issues. He said staff have always been pro economic development and he respects the 
staff's recommendation. 

Cowie stated the city has awarded the UVWA approximately $27,000 plus the $7,500 at 
tonight's meeting in the last 5 years. As well as they submitted two applications for this 
current grant cycle, so staff recommended not funding this grant. Staff encouraged the 
UVWA to do some market research and reapply in the future. 

Commissioner Everman agreed with Commissioner Goodwillie that winery tourism brings 
dollars to all aspects of the community. The major tourist attractions for the Umpqua Valley 
are wineries and Wildlife Safari, and there aren't many other options. 

Commissioner Haga stated that she believes the wine industry tourism return on investment 
has occurred for the awarded grants to the UVWA. 

Cowie stated the Commission has the option to make a motion to reflect a lesser amount of 
the requested $7,500. Staff can work with UVWA and the information on the application and 
prepare a recommendation for the Commission at a special EDC meeting to discuss the 
amended grant amount. 

The motion was approved with the following vote: Vice Chair Beach, and Commissioners 
Everman, Goodwillie, and Haga voted yes Commissioner Widmer voted no. The motion 
passed four in favor and one opposed. 

Growing Miracles Lavender Garden - ath Annual Lavender Festival & Farm Tour requested 
$6,500 for advertising and marketing the 8th Annual Lavender Festival & Farm Tour on July 
11-13, 2025.
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